Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

REGIONAL PLANNING COUNCILS
West Florida Regional Planning Council
Request for Qualifications for Signalization Consultant Continuing Services

The Florida-Alabama TPO has issued the following Request for Qualifications for Signalization Consultant Continuing Services.

Qualification packets may be downloaded at:

ftp://ftp.wfrpc.org/FLAL_TPO_RFQ/FL-AL%20TPO%20RFP%20Signalization_Final.pdf
Qualification packets will be received until 4:30 p.m. CT, May 17, 2019.

Please contact RFQProposals@ecrc.org with any questions.
